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Backpacks by the Truckload!
Cathy Casper Alexander, with 
husband Dave, unload the 
backpacks from our annual August 
event. 75 backpacks were full of 
goodies for the 2007-2008 school 
year! Come join us in Live Oak 
Park August 3, 2008!
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Old memories were recalled and new ones created at the Christmas Parade held in 
December, 2007. We decorated a truck and made signs to carry recalling our favorite 
businesses from bygone days. Some of our local “celebrities” rode in the “BORST 
WOODY!” They included Chick Mahr (snack bar guru, right), Mary Rice (1st Miss 
Fallbrook), and Mr. Borst. Our efforts garnered us the “Marshall’s Award!”

EXTRA! EXTRA!
Hi Everyone! Once again it is  

newsletter time, and we have GREAT 

NEWS! The Fallbrook Alumni 

Association has received its tax-

exempt status from the IRS and 

Franchise Tax Board! The work and 

determination it took to accomplish 

this was staggering. Special thanks to 

Ruby Tomes Hoffman for providing 

financial data, Bill Hansen for 

preparing the endless stacks of forms, 

and Richard Levering, CPA, and his 

staff for their invaluable guidance. 

We can look back on a very 

productive year. It included our  

Alumni Picnic & Backpacking Party 

in Live Oak Park where the class of ’57 

joined in and celebrated their 50th 

anniversary! Members from 1937 

(that’s 70 years, folks) were also on 

hand. Vintage cars were there, 

representing all kinds of years. 

In June, 2008, we presented four 

students with scholarships and awards 

of $750.00 each. Congratulations to 

Maureen Elinzano, Performing Arts; 

Lindsey Ice, Elementary Education; 

Channing Shattuck, Technical School, 
and Brooke Wodynski, the Alumni 

Warrior Spirit Award.  Way to go! 

“HOMETOWN 
MEMORIES,” 

CHRISTMAS PARADE 
2007



YOUR SUPPORT LETS 
US GIVE BACK!

As all of you know, times are tough 
for everyone. Schools, everywhere, are 

facing unprecedented budget cuts and 
the lay-off of faculty and staff.  At the 
same time, dropout rates are at 

historic highs. Now, more than ever, 
whatever we can do to help is truly 

appreciated! In addition to backpacks 
and the four scholarships, this year we 
contributed $100.00, each, to the 

school paper, “The 
Tomahawk,” as well as to 

the Friends of the Fallbrook 
Library. It isn’t much, but 
every donation makes a 

difference and shows that 
we care and we are truly 

grateful for the education 
we received as students at 
Fallbrook High. The four 

happy scholarship 
recipients are shown 

here, at right.

Class Reunion 
Information:

This is a busy year for 
reunions! Class of ’53, Aug. 

2nd (Jim Grevatt: 760-728-1075); 
Class of ’68, Aug. 8-10th 

(aleneartist@yahoo.com); Class of ’63, 
Sept. 27th (Cathy Alexander: 

760-728-2070, or  
Calexranch@aol.com); Class of ’78, 

Oct. 10-11th (Lani Quizenberry: 
760-525-3639 or 
laniquiz@yahoo.com); Class of ’58 

(and others!), Oct. 18th (Darwin East: 

951-301-6329). SEE YOU THERE!

BACKPACK PACKING PARTY, 
ALUMNI PICNIC & CAR SHOW

AT LIVE OAK PARK, 
AUGUST 3, 2008, 11-3

ONCE A 
WARRIOR, 
ALWAYS A 
WARRIOR!
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